
Effective September 1, 2023
ALL REGULATORY COMMUNICATIONS
(EXCLUDING OFFICE OF GENERAL
COUNSEL) WILL ONLY BE SENT
ELECTRONICALLY VIA EMAIL.   

Please verify that the email address that you have
on file is an updated and regularly monitored email. 

F o r  a l l  q u e s t i o n s  o r  t r o u b l e  l o g g i n g  i n  t o  u p d a t e  e m a i l :

( 3 3 4 )  2 6 9 - 1 5 1 5
m s @ a l a b a r . o r g

WE ARE GOINGWE ARE GOING
PAPERLESS!PAPERLESS!

This includes but is not limited to: 
Licensing Notifications
MCLE Notifications


